June 3, 2019

The Warren Township Supervisors met at the Municipal Building at 5:00 PM for their monthly meeting.
All were present. Chairman, William Franklin opened the meeting with the flag salute being given.

The secretary’s report was read and approved. Mark made a motion to accept the minutes as read. Bill
seconded.

The following treasurer’s report was given:

General Fund- June 3, 2019

Plgit 39,842.21
Plgit Prime General 3,758.36
Impact Fund Prime 327,986.69
First Citizens Bank 31,642.67
Cash Account 225.37
Total for General Accounts 403,455.30

State Account- June 3, 2019

Plgit Prime State Account 264,756.45
Plgit State Account 20,812.16
Total State Accounts 285,568.61

Mark made a motion to accept the minutes as read and Bill seconded.

OLD BUSINESS

The secretary’s bond has been raised to $800,000.

The Coburn Hill Project will be completed this week. Bills will be submitted to Dirt & Gravel on June 10,
2019. Work was required to be completed by June 30, 2019. Hats off to our men for their diligence in
getting this project done.

The three road workers attended the Dirt & Gravel Road Training in Montrose on May 8 and May 9™,
This is a requirement in order to obtain funds for Dirt & Gravel Road projects.

We received a check from FEMA for $3435.06 for immediate repairs to roads following the flood. We
have others pending funds to receive. They will be reported as received.

The grader payments have been completed!

NEW BUSINESS
The sub-division for Marylea Wheaton was reviewed and approved.

Discussion was held regarding the necessary repairs on the roof. This repair will have to be advertised
for bid.

The following Road Master report was given:

Coburn project nearly completed. The following roads were graded: Reagan, Turnpike, Hutchison,
Kuhlman, Jones, Nichols. The dust control equipment has been set up. Dust control was put on Jones
and Reagan Hill. Work was done on Freightliner and F800 is back from being painted and the starter is
being worked on.

All bills were reviewed and paid.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM
Janice Young, Secretary



